
There is a large gap between the 5c/kWh feed in tariff and the current retail  

prices of more than 23c/kWh; combine this with falling costs in battery storage  

solutions and this is making battery storage increasingly more viable with  

possible future disconnection from the grid.  

 

Has the cost of consumers potentially moving to off grid storage been factored  

into the setting of the price? 

 

Thanks 

 

Phillip Reynolds 

 

 

Keilor Downs 

 

 

  
 


